
 
June 1, 2019 
  
  
Re: 2019 Silent Auction to Benefit OT Student Scholarship Fund 
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
  
Please donate items or services to the NMOTA Silent Auction to benefit a student scholarship               
fund managed by the NM Occupational Therapy Association, a non-profit business league            
organization. The scholarships help students become Occupational Therapy practitioners and          
join a 102-year-old profession that assists people of all ages and health conditions to do the                
things they want, need, or have to do in the job of life.  
  
The Silent Auction will be held at the NMOTA annual conference in Albuquerque on September               
13, 2019. Average attendance is at least 250 professionals and students from across New              
Mexico. All donors are recognized three ways: in our conference program given to every              
attendee and participating exhibitor, on the auction sheets on the day of the event, and in our                 
social media in advance of the auction.   
  
We would love to recognize your fine establishment at our State Conference. Please feel free               
to contact me for any further information about being a Silent Auction donor. Thank you in                
advance for your time and donation to this very worthy event! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Mary Thelander Hill​, MOT, OTR/L, ATP 
Silent Auction Sub-Committee Chair 
treasurer@NMOTA.org 
P.O. Box 3036; Albuquerque, NM  87190 

  
  

 

NMOTA is a 501(c)(6) organization ​(Federal EIN 23-7207545)​. 
 Your contribution is not tax-deductible as charitable contributions on your federal income tax return but 

may be deductible as a business expense. Please consult your tax advisor. 


